Town of Whitefield
PO Box 58
Whitefield, ME 04353
Phone 207-549-5175
Fax 207-549-3231

Dear Whitefield taxpayer, Nov. 4, 2015

You recently filed a request for a tax abatement regarding your property located on Clary
Lake. Tax abatement requests must be filed within 185 days of the date of tax
commitment, which was Sept. 9, 2014 for the tax bill affecting your 2015 taxes.
Therefore, your recent request was not received in a timely manner.

However, we do take your request very seriously. To that end, you should have received
in the mail your 2016 tax bill. According to the time-frame allowed for filing an
abatement request, you may refile your request for your 2016 taxes.

In moving forward, we anticipate holding an informational meeting with all lake-front
property owners on Nov. 17, at 6 p.m. at the Whitefield Fire & Rescue building located at
24 Townhouse Rd.

Meanwhile, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact the town office or any
member of the Select Board.

Sincerely,

Whitefield Select Board



